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Happy New Year!  

The start of the year has been packed with excitement and memorable 
experiences for the children. We kicked off the term with a trip to 

Willersley Castle and Young Voices. The children really enjoyed both of 
these wonderful experiences.  Here’s to even more success and fun as 

the year unfolds! 

A warm welcome to Mrs. Mayo and Miss Hemmings—I'm sure they'll 
be fantastic additions to the Slade team. The children are lucky to have 

such dedicated and caring teachers to guide them this year. Here's to 
many happy and successful moments ahead with them! 

Miss  
Hemmings

Mrs 
Mayo



Willersley Castle
Year 4's Adventure-Filled Residential Trip! 

Year 4 had an unforgettable time on their recent residential trip, filled with thrilling 
activities and new challenges. From axe throwing to soaring down the zip wire, climbing 
rocks to perfecting their archery skills, every moment was packed with excitement and 
adventure! 

The children embraced each activity with enthusiasm and courage, pushing themselves out 
of their comfort zones and showing amazing teamwork. Whether it was conquering 
heights, aiming for the bullseye, or simply enjoying the outdoors, the trip was a fantastic 
opportunity for personal growth and creating lasting memories. 

A big thank you to all the staff who helped make this adventure possible. It was truly a 
trip to remember, and Year 4 will surely be talking about it for months to come! 🏹 🎯 🧗  



The children were accompanied by 3 
special guests that made the 

performance really come together.

Young Voices Choir: A Memorable Performance Across the Nation! 

This year, 5504 children from across the nation came 
together for an unforgettable experience as they took part 
in the Young Voices Choir. With months of dedication and 

practice behind them, they delivered an incredible 
performance that truly showcased their talent and hard 

work. 

The choir’s repertoire included an energetic Bob Marley 
medley, fun-filled Hairspray hits, and timeless garage old 

school songs, all of which captivated audiences 
everywhere. The children's enthusiasm and passion were 
evident from the very first note, proving just how much 

effort they had put into their rehearsals. 

A huge thank you to Miss Begum and Miss Jackson for 
their unwavering support and dedication. Their 

encouragement and commitment to fostering the pupils’ 
growth were key in helping the children shine on stage. 

It was an experience that not only inspired the performers 
but also left lasting memories for everyone who witnessed 

their powerful performance. 

Let’s continue to celebrate the incredible achievements of 
our young voices! 🎶 👏  

Young Voices



Exciting News! Every Child 
Will Receive Two Free Books! 

We’re thrilled to inform you that Miss 
Jennings has partnered with the Children’s 
Book Project, a charity dedicated to tackling 

book poverty and giving every child the 
opportunity to own their very own books. 

What is the Children’s Book Project? 
This fantastic organisation aims to open up 
children’s imaginations, improve their mental 
health, and enhance language development 
by providing free books to children who 

need them most. 

When will this happen? 
The children will have the chance to visit 

our pop-up book store at school on February 
24th, 25th, and 26th, where each child will 

be able to choose two free books to take 
home! 

We believe that giving children access to 
books not only sparks creativity but also 

helps in developing essential literacy skills. 
We hope this initiative will encourage a love 

for reading and provide an exciting new 
world of stories for each child. 







WOW is a pupil-led initiative, where 
children self-report how they get to 

school every day using the interactive 
WOW Travel Tracker. If they travel 

sustainably (walk, cycle, scoot or 'park 
and stride') at least once a week for a 

month, they get rewarded with a badge. 
It's that easy! 

🚶🚴  WOW Travel Tracker Challenge – Let’s See How Many Badges You 
Can Earn! 🌍  

We are excited to welcome the return of the WOW Travel Tracker – a fun 
way for pupils to track their journeys to school while earning rewards along 
the way! Whether you’re walking, cycling, scooting, or using any other 
sustainable transport, every trip you make counts! 

How it Works: 

• Track your travel each day using the WOW Travel Tracker in school. 
• Each month, you’ll have the chance to earn badges based on your 

efforts and milestones. 
• There are a total of 11 badges to collect over the year. How many can 

you achieve? 
Badges to Earn: Each badge represents a different achievement, from 
consistent effort to specific challenges throughout the school year. Collect them 
all and show off your eco-friendly travel habits! 

Let’s get started: Start tracking today and see how many badges you can 
collect. Ready to take on the challenge? We can’t wait to see who can achieve 
the most badges this month! 

Keep an eye on the monthly updates for new challenges and rewards. 🌟  

Remember: The more sustainable travel you do, the more badges you earn, 
and the more you contribute to a healthier planet! 



Slade Primary School - Family Drop-In Session 

All families are invited to join us at Slade Primary School on 
Wednesday, 22nd January for a drop-in session. 

If you have any concerns about your child’s mental health, please 
feel free to come along and speak with one of the Compass support 

workers. We’re here to offer support and guidance. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 







As much as we love telling you of all the AMAZING 
things that your children do whilst in school we want 

to hear from you! 

Any achievements, activities or celebrations that you 
would like to share with Slade and all our families, 
please do. We would love to hear and celebrate with 

you. 

Send any information/photos to 
enquiry@slade.bham.sch.uk 

with the subject title ‘my magical moments’ 

We can’t wait to see and share.



The school gates open daily at 8.40am and lessons start promptly at 
8.55am. Please make sure your child is on time so that they do not miss any 

of their learning time.  

Nursery AM 8.30-11.30am.  
Nursery PM 12.15-3.15pm. 
KS1 8.45am - 3.20pm. 
KS2 8.45am - 3.25pm. 

Please can we remind you that you are unable to drop your child to the 
office before school time without prior arrangements being made and 

confirmed. This would only be considered in the case of an emergency. Also, 
a reminder that it is of high importance that your child is collected on time 
from the classrooms. Ensure that you call the office if you are running late, 
and time after 3.30pm your child will be sent to kids club at a late charge 

of £5 every 30 minutes. 

If your child is unwell and not be able to attend school, it is essential that 
parents call the office.  

0121 675 0618 from 8am or email enquiry@slade.bham.sch.uk. 
Please make every effort to get in touch so that we can ensure the safety of 

your children.  

If you are unable to collect your child yourself and have made other 
arrangements please contact the office asap with a name and password to 

ensure that we are following our safeguarding rules. 

mailto:enquiry@slade.bham


Purple jumper or cardigan 
White polo shirt or blouse 
Grey trousers/skirt/dress 
 Black shoes (no trainers)  
Please can you ensure that 

your child’s uniform is labelled 
with their name and class. 
Children should not wear 

jewellery to school. Where they 
have their ears pierced, they 

should only wear stud 
earrings. 



 

We aim for all children to achieve 96% or 
above attendance. 

If your child is absent from school please 
report to the school office 0121 675 0618 

Please can you ensure that non-emergency dental 
and optician appointments are booked outside 

school hours. 

For any other medical appointments, we ask for 
evidence with via letter, appointment card or email. 
This is to support your child’s authorised absence. 

All lessons start promptly at 9.00am. Please can 
you ensure your child arrives by 8.55am through 

their allocated gate to avoid any learning time 
being missed.  

We want our children in school and learning. 
Please support us with this by avoiding any 

unauthorised leave during term time. This ensures 
your children do not miss out on any learning and 

avoids any potential fines you may receive for 
taking unauthorised leave.

Attendance



             PE / SWIMMING KIT(Yr2-Yr6) 
             A plain white t-shirt - with or 

          without logo 
        Black shorts/joggers 
        Trainers/black pumps 

          
     Girls - One piece swimming costume 

        Boys - Above knee trunks 
        Towel 

    No earrings are to be worn on swimming days 


